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UTAH VALLEY UNIVERSITY

DOFFICE of THE PRESIDENT

November 17, 2010

Chuck Allison

MS 129

Associate Professor

College of Technology & Computing

Dear Chuck,

On behalf of Utah Valley University, I would like to personally thank you for our
tremendous service and leadership in preparing the 2010 Northwest Commission
on Colleges & University self-study report and supporting the evaluation team
visit. I wish I could have thanked you in person.

This accreditation process involved a collaborative effort and dedicated service
from many faculty, staff, and administrators. The information and feedback
gathered through this process will continue to help UVU strengthen its
foundation, fulfill its mission, and achieve its strategic goals and core themes.

Thank you for your commitment to UVU and for your excellence service on this
accreditation project.

Best,

Matthew S. Holland
President
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